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“To Insure and Protect the Integrity of the Community’s Funds, Investments and Assets”

Per Capita distribution for July 31, 2020

Amended Executive Order No. 5, which addresses the recent surge of
COVID-19 cases in Arizona, extends the partial closure of all Community
government departments and offices until August 2, 2020. Also, due to the
reinstatement of the Stay at Home order, Executive Order No. 6, there will be
no check pick-up at the Governance center for the July 31, 2020 Per Capita
distribution. All checks will be automatically mailed out.

Please be sure to update your address/contact information at the
Enroliment office, to ensure you receive your Per Capita check and check
stub without any interruptions.

If you receive your Per Capita via direct deposit or pay card, you will
continue to do so, without any interruptions.
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